
As a resident of HD 23 in Oregon I believe that Mike Nearman should be expelled from the Oregon State House of Representatives. 
His actions of planning then enabling the incursion of the State Capitol were premeditated and endangered all personnel in the 
building. 
These are the actions of an anarchist, not a law abiding legislator. Allowing him to continue drawing a salary paid for by our taxes is 
unconscionable, especially since he has been removed from any legislative duties. In effect, we are paying him to do nothing.  Fire 
him. Then prosecute him for criminal activities to the fullest extent of the law. This man is no representative of a democratic 
government.

Gaynelle O’Neil
Dallas, Oregon


